
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Bcc: 

Redacted 

7/31/2014 5:02:06 PM 
james.cheng@cpuc.ca.gov (james.cheng@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 
Beck, Valerie (valerie.beck@cpuc.ca.gov); Tse, Rick (rick.tse@cpuc.ca.gov); 

(/Q=PG&E/QU=Coi'poratc/cn=Rccipicnts/cn)Redact [ Manheim, Redacted 
William (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=WVM3) 

Subject: Response: CPUC Spaulding Letter 06-27-14 

Good Afternoon James, 

Please accept the attached updated Spaulding Tram Corrective Action Plan as of July 31, 2014. 

The team has been working hard to incorporate your feedback and ensure the safety of our 
employees and contractors. 

If you have any questions or additional feedback, please feel free to contact me anytime. 

Kind Regards, 

Redacted 

, Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
I San Francisco, CA, 94105 Mailing address: I Redacted 

Office: \Redacted Mobile: I Redacted Email: Redacted 

Redacted 
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